
St. Timothy’s Times 

St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  October 6, 2022 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

Marathon is this Saturday! 

Our Marathon is this Saturday, October 8th, and we hope that your family 
will join us for a fun morning!   

Registration is from 8:15-9:00am at the school (with hot cocoa and coffee), Gather and 
prayer at 9:00am, Bikers leave at 9:15am, and walkers leave at 9:20am.   

We had an additional counting this past Monday and brought in $2843.00 bringing 
our total to $13,069.  Awesome job! They earned their first 2 rewards, the cookie 
for lunch (this Friday) and What’s the Scoop Ice Cream truck (this past Tuesday)!  
We are $10,331 away from reaching our goal and students earning their Marathon 
Lock-In party!   Can you help us reach it?! If each family brings in their goal of $300 we can do it!   
Remember to turn in your pledges tomorrow morning!  If we can reach our goal before the 
Marathon Saturday, both Father Meyer and Mrs. Shelby will get made into a cake at the Marathon 
on Saturday!  We know the students are up for the challenge! 
Top Collecting Family last week  - Congrats to the Charmoli family for being the top collecting family 

last week for pledges!  They received a “birthday bag” full of fun surprises!  Who will be our top 
collecting family this week? 

Marathon update & Permission Forms 

See your Thursday envelope for important information about Saturday’s Marathon and permission slips.  They need 
to be completed for each student, whether walking or biking.  They can be returned to the school Friday, or bring 

with you on Saturday  morning.   

What’s the Scoop Ice Cream reward! 



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri. Oct. 7            -School Living Rosary 9:00 am 

Fri. Oct. 7            -Turn in your Marathon pledges! 
Sat. Oct. 8           -School Marathon! 
Tues. Oct. 11      -Late Start, school starts 10:10 am 

Wed. Oct. 12        -PreK & Kind. Field trip to Fire Station 

Thurs. Oct. 13      -School Mass, 9:00am, grade 3 

Mon. Oct. 17        -Marathon Service Day 

Oct. 19-21            -NO SCHOOL, MEA 

Mon. Oct 24         -Ney Park Field Trip, grades 1 & 2 

Tues. Oct. 25       -Bakken Museum visits school for  
          grades 3-6 

Fri. Oct. 28           -Marathon Lock-In Party in the  
   evening (if Marathon goal is met) 
Tues. Nov. 1        -All Saints Day Mass 9:00am 

Thurs. Nov. 3       -School Mass 9:00am, grade 1 

Fri. Nov. 4            -End of 1st Quarter 
                    Eucharistic Procession 2:00pm 

 

Prayer to Our Lady of the Rosary - 
Feast Day October 7th 

O Most Holy Virgin Mary, Queen of the 
most holy Rosary, you were pleased to 
appear to the children of Fatima and 
reveal a glorious message. We implore 
you, inspire in our hearts a fervent love 
for the recitation of the Rosary. By 
meditating on the mysteries of the 
redemption that are 
recalled therein may 
we obtain the graces 
and virtues that we 
ask, through the 
merits of Jesus Christ, 
our Lord and 
Redeemer.  

Prayer Corner 

NO SCHOOL - Wednesday, Oct. 19  
(Teacher workshop) 

NO SCHOOL - Thurs. Oct. 20 & Fri. Oct. 21  
(MEA Break) 

 

Extra Green & Blue T-Shirts For Sale 

We have a limited number of extra Green T-shirts and Blue 
Marathon Birthday t-shirts available for sale in the school office 
for $10.00.  Stop by or contact the office to see if we have the 
size you need.   

Warm Jackets Needed! 

Please make sure your child has a warm 
jacket to wear to school each day for recess 
and Phy. Ed classes.  Phy. Ed classes will be 

held outside as long as possible.  Please remember to 
have students dress appropriately.  If it is below 60 
degrees, Students need sweatshirts or jackets.  If it is 
below 50, students should also wear hats and gloves.  

GIRLS Uniforms: Reminder all girls in PreK-8th grade 
should be wearing leggings or tights under their skirts/
jumpers as the weather is getting cooler.  Thank you! 

 

USED UNIFORMS NEEDED 

We are still in need of donations of used 
uniforms, especially the smaller sizes.  If 
you have uniforms laying around at home 

Fatima Pilgrim Statue to 
visit St. Timothy’s 

The world-famous International 
Pilgrim Virgin Statue, that has 
been traveling for 75 years, will 
be at The Church of St. Timothy 

on Tuesday, October 18th!  There will be a 
Presentation to the K-8 school kids and parents 
(all are welcome) as well as prayers.  See the 
flyer in this week’s Thursday envelope for more 
information and the full schedule of events.  

 

LATE START 

TUESDAY, OCT. 11 

Saints Club opens at 
6:30am 

Extra Middle School Fleece’s For Sale 

We have a few extra Middle School Fleece zip-ups available 
for purchase for Middle School students for $30.00.  We have 
adult sizes medium or large.  Contact the office to purchase. 



 

Marathon Pep Rally & Games! 



 

Fun at the Nelson Farm! 
Preschool, Kindergarten & 1st Grade Field Trip 


